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To Whom it may concern, I am strongly opposed to the Westconnex project and am particularly 

concerned with the fact that there are plans for unfiltered ventilation stacks placed in multiple 
areas. Living in Balmain I am specifically against the projects planned unfiltered systems that are 

to be located in Rozelle. These are are violation of peoples rights to live in a safe environment and 
from my understanding violate Australian pollution standards. With no idea of the impact this will 

have on our health or that of future generations this project is truly awful. Please lodge my 
submission in opposition for any part of this project to be destroying the suburb of Rozelle and in 

turn the safety of the air we breath in the surrounding areas and all over Sydney 


